
*Construction schedules are subject to change for various reasons, including, but not limited to, weather conditions and unforeseen delays.

QUESTIONS? 
Project Construction Questions Hotline:  (626) 513-5788

General Project Questions: (626) 471-9050 
Email: CommunityRelations@Kiewit-Parsons.com
Email: PublicAffairs@Foothillgoldline.org

Stay ahead of construction, sign up for alerts: www.foothillgoldline.org

UPDATED NOTICE: Safety Equipment & 
Gate Arm/Signal Testing

BETWEEN WHEELER AVE. AND WHITE AVE. AT THE RAILROAD 
CROSSINGS/ARROW HWY. (CITY OF LA VERNE)

MARCH 11 - MARCH 30, 2024 (DAYTIME & NIGHTTIME)
CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY

As part of the Foothill Gold Line light rail project, crews will be working daily/nightly at the railroad 
crossings in the City of La Verne beginning at Wheeler Ave. and continuing thru to White Ave. Crews will be 
testing the already installed safety equipment, gate arms and signals moving west to east, testing each 
crossing one at a time. Work at each location is expected to last about 4-5 days. During these operations, 
the gate arms will be raised and dropped for approximately 2-3 minutes at a time. The crossing bells will 
be shut off during nighttime testing. The equipment testing is required to ensure all safety equipment is 
functional. NOTE: Thru traffic will be maintained at all times with the exception of the 2-3 minute intervals. 
Emergency responders will have immediate thru access when required.

WHEN 
Daily/Nightly beginning Monday, March 11th thru Saturday, March 30th, 2024.
• Updated Work Hours: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM & 6:00 PM - 2:00 AM, Monday thru Saturday. NOTE: 

Occasional longer work hours and testing on Sundays may be performed during the period.
TRAFFIC ADVISORIES

Intersection/railroad crossings affected during the testing include:
• Wheeler Ave. & Arrow Hwy
• A St., D St., E St. & Arrow Hwy 
• White Ave. north of Arrow Hwy
• Pedestrian access will be maintained thru railroad crossings

NOTE TO RESIDENTS / 
BUSINESS OWNERS 

• Noise from construction 
equipment will be 
produced near the       
active work zones. 
Light plants will 
be onsite. The crossing 
bells will be shut off 
during nighttime testing
but will ring during 
daytime testing.

-Glendora to Pomona-

STAY SAFE
Please obey all posted 
construction signs and        
do not enter the     
construction work zone.  
Para información en 
español por favor llame o envíe un mensaje de texto a (626) 513-5788.


